
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

8th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

THE AWARD-WINNING MS JOHN 

 

Last Saturday evening, Ms John was nominated for the Mentor of the Year Award at the 

prestigious Future ED Awards.  It is with great pleasure and enormous pride that I share with you 

the news that she won! This is a tremendous recognition of over two decades of incredible 

service to the young people of Cardinal Pole Catholic School.  

   

Ms John joined the school in the year 2000. During her time here, she has mentored a vast number 

of students across all year groups. Ms John is a member of our in-house Wellbeing and Mental 

Health Team, and works tirelessly to help and support our students to thrive and SOAR.   

 

A wonderful and truly deserved accolade.  

 

Yours in service,  

 
Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER 


